

July 20, 2022

Dear Sunset Families.

On behalf of the Sunset Elementary PTO, welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! I am so excited to be your PTO President during this year, Your PTO is committed to working with our Administration, WCS and you to ensure Sunset Elementary students and teachers have the tools they need to be successful. This is a community endeavor, and together we can take our school to the next level for our children!

The PTO has several outlets for you to both receive communication and provide feedback and suggestions. The PTO has a very active <u>Facebook page</u> (Sunset Elementary PTO), and is also on <u>Instagram</u> (ptosunsetelementary). The very best source for timely information about Sunset Elementary information is still our e-newsletter, "The RoundUp", so please make you complete the "Back to School" packet on <u>the PTO website</u> so you don't miss an issue. In conjunction with Principal Caldwell's newsletters, we are confident you will be kept up to date. Of course, we will communicate via email when something important is happening.

Whether we're holding events, or helping at school, the SSES PTO is a volunteer-led organization and is most effective when families are engaged and participating. Please make sure you indicate your <u>Volunteer Interests</u> when completing the "Back to School" packet on our website. Providing volunteer interests allows our Committee Chairs to contact individuals when those events or activities occur to ensure families are involved.

In addition to providing volunteer support and acting as a liaison between parents and the school, fundraising is an important part of the PTO's mission. It is our goal this year to provide a variety of opportunities to contribute. Donate to the Invest In Your Child (IIYC) campaign at the beginning of the school year, play in the 2023 Golf Tournament, scan your Publix/Kroger card when you grocery shop, and come to Spirit Support events with your family. Monthly calendars will be sent home with your child at the beginning of each month with all events. We encourage you to put these on your fridge and refer to regularly.

Our first General PTO meeting is Monday, August 15 at 10 a.m., please plan to attend in person (or online via the Zoom link). We welcome your feedback and suggestions at any time. I am looking forward to seeing you at school and enjoying another great year at Sunset!

Tracy Dean 2022-2023 President Sunset Elementary PTO